Dear GFA Parents,

Would you like to volunteer for GFA's School Community Council Committee? It is a two year
commitment which includes meeting at least once a quarter and involves approving the School
LAND Trust Plan, providing feedback on student health policies, and bringing any parent
concerns to the administration.

If interested, please send an email to askgfautah.org by September 16 and your name will be
added to the ballot for voting. Parent representatives may not be licensed employees of Good
Foundations Academy.



